
 

 

 

                   “The Demise of Lt. Gabriel Field” 

 
Sponsored by 

The Friends of Fort Atkinson 
  

Saturday Evening 
November 5, 2022  

Beginning at 6:00 PM, and every twenty minutes thereafter. 
  

$20.00 adults 

$15.00 seniors 

$15.00 for children (12 & under) 
  

Reservations are required 

Non-Refundable payments must be received within 7 days to 
confirm reservations. 

 
 To make reservations please call Zanteen at (402) 630-0316 

 

 
Proceeds will help support the living history program at Fort Atkinson 

State Historical Park 
 

This is a walking tour, which will take approximately one and a half 
hours. Please, no flash photography or flashlights. 

Please wear walking shoes and warm clothing. 
Refreshments served at the conclusion of the tour. 

No pets, please. 
  

A valid state park entry permit is required for each vehicle. 
 


